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20th October 2022 

  
Dear Parent/Carer,  

 
Cross Country Event  

 

Your child has been invited to take part in a Cross Country Event at Old Brodleian’s Rugby 
Club, Hipperholme on Thursday 10th November. The event will take place from 12.30 pm to 
2.45 pm. We are taking a group of 27 children from a mix of year groups who have been 
identified as some of the fastest runners in our school. They will be competing against other 
schools in Calderdale. 
 
Children will need to bring suitable outdoor clothing to change into for the event ie jogging 
bottoms, sweatshirt, a waterproof jacket and sturdy trainers (not PE pumps). We also 
recommend they bring a change of footwear for the journey home as their trainers may 
become very muddy. They will also need to bring a water bottle. 
If your child does not bring the correct kit for the event they will be unable to take part. 
 

Children will be travelling by coach accompanied by members of staff. As the event is 
scheduled to finish at around 2.45 pm, we will return to school for the end of the school day.  
 
If you are happy for your child to take part, please complete and return the consent slip below 
no later than Wednesday 2nd November. 
   
Kind regards,  
 
 

  
Mrs A Jocelyn 
Head of School 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Please return by Wednesday 2nd November. 

 

Cross Country Event 
 

Child’s name ……………………………..………... I give permission for my child to attend the 
Cross Country Event.  

  
Signed…………………………………….        (Parent/Carer)   Date………………… 
 


